
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 309 (24-25) 

 

23rd June, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

Re: S6 Information Day & HKDSE Results Release 2025 

 

To provide crucial information to help our students navigate the next steps after the release of the 

HKDSE results, the S6 Information Day will be held on 14th July, 2025. This event aims to ensure that 

both students and parents are well-informed about the procedure of HKDSE result release, the procedure 

of rechecking and remarking of HKDSE results, the multiple pathways open in Hong Kong, and the 

procedure and strategies in the modification of JUPAS programme choices. The details of the S6 

Information Day and HKDSE Results Release are as follows: 

 

S6 Information Day 

Date 14th July, 2025 (Monday) 

Time 2:00 p.m. – 3:40 p.m. 

Venue GP Room, St. Louis School 

 

HKDSE Results Release 

Date 16th July, 2025 (Wednesday) 

Time 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 

Venue 

Secondary 1 Classrooms of St. Louis School: 

6A 6B 6C 6D 

B104 B103 B102 B101 
 

 

Parents are also welcome to attend the above events.  

 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Mr. HO Hin Yeung or Mr. CHAN Shui Leung at 

2546-0117. Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Mr. HO Hin Yeung) 

for Principal 


